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Parish News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On August 16th, Fernando was invited to a live radio morning broadcast for 

KQ 103 radio station.  Fernando talked about his work, how he started and 

what’s next in his career.  The radio hosts also told everyone about Forte 

and how they would be on America’s got talent on August 26th.  Below are 

pictures of Fernando at the radio station. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Josh Page, Sean Panikkar and Fernando 

Congratulations Forte on moving up to 

the next level, the Top 12 on        

America’s Got Talent. 

 

On Tuesday, August 26th, Forte were the last performers of the night 

on America’s Got Talent. They sang a beautiful rendition of           

Unchained Melody.  All the judges were on their feet for this         

performance.   You can watch their performance again at this website: 

                 www.youtube.com/watch?v=NDBAwBp7EtI 

Forte  with America’s Got 

Talent Judge  Heidi Klum 

Forte  after they were voted 

to be in the  Top 12 of AGT 



Come and bring your friends 

to our weekly all you can eat  

spaghetti dinners on Fridays 

4:00-7:00pm. Dinners include 

salad, roll & butter and your 

choice of a free beverage, either coffee, iced 

tea or lemonade. Adults are just $5.00 and 

Children 12yrs and younger are FREE.  There 

are also homemade desserts from our Ladies 

ANS Society for only $1.00 each. If you are 

bringing a large group, please contact Bob 

Canfield at 352-433-8654 and let him know 

how many in your party and what time you will 

arrive, and he will reserve your table(s) for 

you. 

The next YMS of R meeting will be held on Wednes-

day,  September 11th at 9:00am at Cal’s Restaurant 

in  Belleview.  All men from the parish are encour-

aged to attend.  If you are new to the parish, this is a good opportunity 

for you to meet some of the men of our parish. 

Spaghetti Dinners    YMS of  R  Men’s Group  

 Ladies Adoration Society              
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     St . Paul Choir  

We have a fantastic, spirited choir here at  St. 

Paul’s, under the direction of Charley Stoyk-

ovich.   We are still looking for singers for our 

Saturday Mass. Anyone  interested in joining 

the choir can meet here at the church on Tues-

days at 6:00pm for practice. 

All praise and glory to God and we thank Him for our great success.  I hope you all had a great break and wonderful 

summer.  

Our next meeting is Sunday, September 15th following the 10:00am Mass in church.  Our agenda is ambitious.  We will 

be discussing retreat dates and expenses along with upcoming fundraising activities and opportunities.  It is important for 

all members to attend. 

All ladies of the parish are very welcome to attend.  We are a joyful group and work to adore and love Christ in the Most 

Blessed Sacrament.  We are truly sisters in Christ and wear our medals to show unity with each other and all our sisters 

throughout our country and the world.  

In His Service, 

Dori Canfield 

 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday, October 5th at 10:00am, we will have a service for Blessing of the Animals.  We encourage everyone to 

attend this service with your beloved pets. It will be held outside under the canopy in front of the church.   

Blessing of  the Animals  



 

 

 

  

 

We welcome our new members of 

our church family who have joined 

in the month of July. 

 

 Joyce Taddei 

                                           

   

  3rd Veronica Phillips                                                                              

  6th  Bill Barie                                  

 Wanda Copple                        

 Barb Ebacher                                                          

  7th  Joyce Walczak                                                                       

  9th  Gail Lazenby                              

10th  John Daniells                                                  

13th  Sharon Pierce                      

 David Relyea 

15th  Maura Mack                               

 Al Nemeth 

16th  Pauline Apichella                         

17th  Sally Gummoe 

21st  Camille Foote 

22nd Michalina Ryk 

23rd Dian Gerstner                              

24th  John A. Rykaczewski 

25th  Elaine Beckler                      

 Lena Botor                       

 Charlotte Stoykovich 

26th  Betty Krey 

27th  Paula Derkowski                 

 Fred Dowling                                

28th  Carol Basta                                                   

29th  Anita Mastracci                          

 Joan Pallotto 

30th  Bill Morin 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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  5th  Joe & Pauline Apichella    

11th Thomas & Camille Foote                

20th  Rene & Pauline Gadbois 

27th  Alan & Sally Kilshaw 

28th  Dave & Barb Ebacher         

 Walter & Gertrude Kucharski 

  

 

* Members, if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark is conducting bible 

class on Thursdays, 10:00am here at 

St. Paul’s social hall.  This ongoing 

class is for everyone interested in 

finding out more about their faith. 

Father Mark brings us many pearls 

of Scripture each week and whether 

you are a first time bible reader or 

an astute learned scriptural connois-

seur, there’s something special in 

the Word of God for everyone. You 

are encouraged to bring a friend. 

     Women’s Prayer Group  

 

The Ladies Prayer Group is will               

meet back in October. 

   Backpack Program 

Our mainstay charitable program 

provides local homeless school chil-

dren personal care/hygiene items all 

year round.  "Please drop off items 

anytime on the rectory porch or at 

church on Sundays, in the bin in the 

back of the church." 

 
 

The month of September is designated 

for the Spojnia Manor Fund.   Parish 

members can donate to this fund by us-

ing their Spojnia Manor Fund envelope. 

Also, if you are not a member and 

would like to donate to this fund, please 

use a Love Offering envelope located in 

the church pews and mark it “Spojnia 

Manor Fund”.  This fund is used for an 

assisted living home for the elderly. 

Special Of fering   
Envelopes 
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     School Supplies           Words for Thought     

Boxtops & Labels             
for Education 

 

 

 

 

Schools are back in session, so we will continue collecting box 

tops & labels for education.   In the back of the church there is a  

plastic bin for you to drop off your box tops & labels. There are 

extra copies of the products list in the back of the church if you 

need a copy.  For more information about these programs, please 

check out their websites at:  

      www.boxtops4education.com  

  www.labelsforeducation.com 

When one door of happiness 
closes, another opens;           

but often we look so long            
at the closed door that we      
do not see the one which       

has opened for us. 
 

       Helen Keller 

 A big thank you to all that brought in items for 

the school supply drive for our sponsor school, 

Wyomina Park Elementary. With your help we 

collected 1080 items.  At the bottom of this page 

is a picture of the items.  Many of you have asked 

if there were any more items that were needed, the 

answer is yes, the school could use more boxes of 

tissues, quart and gallon size ziplock bags, hand 

sanitizer and glue sticks. 

The Extended Day Program is getting 

ready to do a project and they need our 

help by collecting empty cereal boxes. 

There will be a tub inside of the church 

for the cereal boxes.  Please keep the 

boxes intact and bring them in as soon as you can.   

 

 

 

 

 

Do you like reading to children? Wyomina Park 

needs one day volunteers to read to a class for the 

Altrussa Reading Program. Volunteers are asked 

to report to the school by 8:00 AM.  We do the 

rest.  If you have any questions please contact 

Valda Niznik or Ms. Tonya Epps at 

tonya.epps@marion.k12.fl.us. 

                 School supplies collected for the 2013 - 2014 for our sponsor school, Wyomina Park Elementary. 


